

October 5, 2021

Deanna Santana City Manager City of Santa Clara 1500 Warburton Ave. Santa Clara, CA 95050

Dear Deanna,

I wanted to bring to your attention impacts the Levi's Stadium is having on nearby San José neighborhoods, particularly from event attendees of larger events, such as the San Francisco 49er's games. We are receiving reports from residents that event attendees are intruding into neighborhood parking areas, specifically in North San José, including parking in restricted areas.

We would greatly appreciate any assistance that the City of Santa Clara could provide with mitigating this impact. Options may include reaching out to the 49ers to advise them of the situation and requesting that they be a good neighbor by requesting their ticket buyers to be respectful of nearby neighborhoods. There may be other solutions.

I have asked our Department of Transportation to reach out to their colleagues on your staff to discuss these impacts and potential solutions. I can imagine that Santa Clara is experiencing similar impacts in its nearby residential neighborhoods.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Yennifer Maguire City Manager

cc: Councilmember David Cohen, District 4